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Wanted: 
Casino Chairperson 

Assistant 
 
Our Board of Directors is looking for 
an individual who is willing to 
volunteer to assist our Casino 
Chairperson with our upcoming 
casino on December 16 & 17, 2024.  
 
Tasks Include: 
-making follow up calls to volunteers 
-purchasing & delivering snacks for 
the event on December 16, 2024 
-casino paperwork 
 
The estimated start date is November 
1, 2024 and we would be looking for 
the individual to take over the role of 
the Casino Chairperson after the 
December 2024 casino starting in 
January 2025.  
 
If you are interested in the position, 
please email Jade at rsosc@telus.net 
 

 

 

Important Dates 
 

October 11, 2024 – PD Day 
 

October 14 – Thanksgiving 
(Closed) 

 
October 31, 2024 – Halloween 

 

RSOSC  

Updated Board of Directors 
 
The following individuals make up our 
new 2024-2025 Board of Directors: 
 

Chair- Quentin W. 

Vice Chair – Brandi B. 

Secretary – Yulduz K. 

Treasurer – Melinda D. 

Director at Large – Neilin M. 

Director at Large – Kristy W. 

Director at Large – Sharon S. 

Director at Large – Raheel V. 

 

Thank you to all the parent volunteers 

 
 

Casino Volunteers Needed! 
 

December 16 & 17, 2024 at the Starlight 
Casino in West Edmonton Mall. 

 
We are still looking for volunteers to fill 
the evening General Manager, Bankers 

and Cashier positions on  
December 16 & 17.  

 
If you are interested in signing up, please 

follow the link:  

https://volunteersignup.org/YP8QA 
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Staff Appreciation for the Month  
 

Coral has been a great addition to our team, since she joined in the summer. Coral is warm and friendly 
towards all children, staff and parents. She also displays a genuine interest in the children and has already 
built strong relationships with many of the children & the kids enjoy spending time with her. Coral 
continues to engage their interests by bringing in and providing specific items to match their interests. She 
has also been flexible with her work schedule and is ready and eager to help at the school location anytime 
when extra assistance is needed. Coral is also a team player and willing to helps others whenever it is 
needed. We are very fortunate to have such a kind-hearted and dedicated educator like Coral on our team.  

Cut-off arrival times for AM Child Care: 
 

RSS Location: 
Richard Secord – 8:15 a.m. 

Westbrook – 8:00 a.m. 
 

ELC Location: 
Richard Secord – 8:00 a.m. 

Greenfield – 8:15 a.m. 
 

If your child/ren are dropped off after the 
cut off time, we cannot guarantee we will 

be able to walk them to school.  

 

Reminders 

If your child will be absent, 
please ensure you notify the centre 
in advance. We will expect all 
children to be attending each day 
unless notified otherwise. 

When notifying the centre of 
your child being sick, please state 
what your child’s symptoms are to 
the staff, as per Alberta Health 
Services standard we need to keep 
a record. 

Please do not let anyone into 
the centre. It is the responsibility 
of the RSOSC staff to answer the 
door to ensure we are aware of all 
people entering the building. 

Please ensure to send your child 
with appropriate gear for the 
weather each day. Each child 
should arrive to the centre every 
day with clothing appropriate for 
playing outside everyday. 

 

**As per the Parent Handbook, 
“a fee of $2.00 a minute per child 
will be charged for each minute 
after 6:00 p.m. that a child remains 
at the Centre.”  
 


